Since our last conference call. We have had many swim meets and one SCPPOA meeting.

In February we had a swim meet at UCI. They had some problems I rated the swim meet
over 70%.

Yucaipa had their first masters swim meet. It went well. I rated them over 90%.
In March we had Cal Tech. It rained that day. I rated this meet over 90%. Last

Sunday we were at Mission Viejo. This was a good meet. I rated this meet over 90%.

This weekend we are I'n Simi Valley.
Trisha Commons

Page 1



